
Hi everyone! My name is Esteban Lescano from Argentina. I am one of the representatives of the ISPCP 
on this process. 

I am a lawyer at Lescano & Etcheverry, a tech law firm with offices in Buenos Aires with strong expertise 
in policy and regulatory affairs related to Internet, Media and Telecommunications industries. 

I have been representing CABASE- Argentine Internet Association - for many years in public policy 
projects as well as in different Internet Governance initiatives and organizations, including ICANN, 
LACNIC, LAC IGF and the IGF. 

I am proud to be part of this team and ready to contribute to this process on behalf of ISPCP. 

 Best Regards 

  

Esteban Lescano 

 
 


